
            March 12, 2021

The Shutesbury Selectboard is creating a Police Study Group. The purpose of the study 
group is to study the policing needs in the town of Shutesbury, examine alternative 
department structures, review current practices and policy and determine how best to 
meet the policing needs of Shutesbury.

The Group will be comprised of one rotating police officer from our police dept, a 
member each from the Select Board, Personnel Board and Finance Committee and 
three community-at-large members. The Select Board member, similar to the police 
representative will be a rotating member. The Group will be subject to all the rules of 
Open Meeting Law. 

The Selectboard is looking for letters of interest for the three at-large community 
member positions. The three community members should be diverse, representing 
different experiences and points of view in our town.

The letter of interest should explain your interest in the topic of policing. What is your 
experience with policing? What are your concerns about policing? Do you have work 
related experiences with policing? Or concerns you feel are important to this study 
group?
Please submit your letter of interest to The Shutesbury Selectboard:

Mail to :  Town Hall
     1 Cooleyville Rd.
     Shutesbury, MA 01072
     ATTN: Police Working Group

Email to:  Selectboard@shutesbury.org 
Deadline: March 29, Monday at noon

Shutesbury Selectboard
1 Cooleyville Rd.

Shutesbury MA 01072
413.259.1214

Selectboard@shutesbury.org


